
Patti Ruble Remembered

Patti Ruble, long term advocate and former member of the Nisonger
Center Consumer Advisory Council, will be remembered at a
gathering of family and friends at 10:30 a.m. on Saturday, January 29
at St. Thomas More Newman Center, 64 W. Lane Avenue, Columbus,
Ohio. Patti passed away in December and will be remembered as a
kind and loving person who helped to improve the lives of many
through her community work.

Access This Collection of Resources

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | 2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | About Constant Contact

Sent by newsbits@fcbdd.org

https://ocali.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bd3743bdcb66be2dc0a49a703&id=6bb4cbda1f&e=497aa644cf
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bunsubscribe%7d
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bupdateLink%7d
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:newsbits@fcbdd.org

